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ART NORDYKE GEORGE MOWRY BOB FULTON

Candidates for Town Trustee:
Bob Fulton 
Mark Dembosky
Loree Lund

114
91
93

Ballot Question Issue 1
Yes/Approved
No/Denied

104
60

Official Election Results

719-783-9054 EXT. 210   Paul@townofwestcliffe.com. 

Check Your May Calendar

RANDY WILHELM LOREE LUND MARK DEMBOSKY

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Bob@townofwestcliffe.com

Mark@townofwestcliffe.com

MAYOR PAUL WENKE 

Newsletter
MAY 2024

Be Part Of Our Vision
Attend a Board of Trustees meeting at
Town Hall on May 21st at 5:30 pm. 

Request for Action by filling out
the form online on our website.  

Art@townofwestcliffe.com

Randy@townofwestcliffe.com

George@townofwestcliffe.com

Loree@townofwestcliffe.com

1st - Planning Commission Meeting | 3pm

3rd - Beckwith Ranch Kids Day | 10am

3rd - WCPA Live Theater ~ Treasure Island | 7:30pm

5th - Cinco de Mayo

7th - Teacher’s Day

12th- Mother’s Day

21st - Board of Trustee Meeting | 5:30pm

25th - High School Graduation

25th - KLZR 2nd Street Block Party

27th- Memorial Day - Offices Closed

Because you voted YES for the
Continuous 1% Sales Tax, it has officially
passed. We are thankful for the
opportunity to continue improvements
throughout Westcliffe. Stay tuned for
updates on projects that will be funded by
the Continuous 1% Sales Tax.

Continuous 1% Sales Tax

FOR
MAY27

WE WILL BE

CLOSED

MEMORIAL DAY
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under the same stars.local unity

Congratulations to the graduating 
Class of 2024! We wish you all the best

as you start your next chapter in life.

The weather is warming up and we are able to spend
more time outside. Take a moment to take a walk
through the various parks Westcliffe has to offer.
Take in the beautiful scenery all around us while
playing a game of frisbee, watching your kids on the
playground, or reading a book on a park bench.

Summer is upon us and temperatures are
rising. This means kids are most likely
spending more time outside. Please drive
slow and stay alert while driving through
neighborhoods and near parks.

Great news! Construction at Jess Price Park will
begin Monday, April 29th until late August.
Please be sure not to park in these areas during
this time. Please visit our website to view the
plans. 


